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Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

In particular, I am concerned that both the local environment and heritage is being lost as a 

result of this pointless project. I see this reintroduction of this Tramway (Yes “Tramway”) as 

one of Sydney’s greatest mistakes and someone should be held legally accountable for this 

vandalism that has occurred to date. 

I can’t understand why we could not have simply painted a few busses and a dedicated path 

on the road and called it the same thing. 

Gary Cook 

Yours sincerely, Gary Cook  

This email was sent by Gary Cook via Do Gooder, a website 

that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important.  

 

 

 

 

 




